
What is Council’s
preferred option?

What is Local Water
Done Well?
Central government has passed legislation which requires Councils to identify and consult on options for the future
delivery of water services. It replaces the previous government’s Three Water proposals and gives councils
flexibility to determine for themselves the most suitable arrangement for the delivery of water services (drinking
water, wastewater and stormwater – the “three waters”) for their communities.

To create a joint Water Services Council-Controlled Organisation (WSCCO), owned by Kaikōura District Council and
Hurunui District Council for the delivery of water services to both districts.

Who would own the district’s water,
stormwater and sewerage assets?

Could the proposed joint WSCCO sell
off Kaikōura's water assets?

These would be transferred to the new joint WSCCO, which would also be responsible for the debt incurred in
developing water and sewer infrastructure. The assets will continue to be used to support the communities which
currently benefit from them. The new joint WSCCO would also be responsible for gathering water revenue.

The Local Government Water Services Bill does not allow privatisation.

Why is Council proposing this option?
Councils will adopt different structures for water services delivery based on their particular circumstances.
Following the earthquake of 2016, KDC has undertaken major upgrades to its water infrastructure and this has
positioned the district well for the future. The proposed model provides the best mitigation against future long
term tariff increases for consumers and ensures professional governance for this important community
infrastructure.

Would the cost of water and sewerage go up?
Costs of water and sewerage will go up under all the options to meet a new legislative requirement to ensure
revenue can sustain long-term investment in water services.

When can I have my say?
Consultation opens 20 March 2025 and closes on 23rd April 2025. Hearings are planned for 7th & 8th of May.
We will have more information on Council’s website at
https://www.kaikoura.govt.nz/have-your-say/public-consultations when consultation
opens on 20 March 2025.

LOCAL WATERS
DONE WELL

Where can I find more information?

FREQUENTLY ASKED

https://www.kaikoura.govt.nz/footpaths-
roads-water/water-services/local-waters-
done-well


